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This book proves how the U.S. Government, Lyndon B. Johnson, The Secret Service, FBI, CIA,
Mafia Connections and Texas Oil arranged, financed, implemented the assassination and cover-up
of our nations 35th President, John Fitzgerald Kennedy.Includes FBI documents signed by J. Edgar
Hoover on 11/23/63 stating the FBI (and Dallas Police) had no fingerprints on the weapons and
shell casings Oswald was to have 'allegedly' used to assassinate President Kennedy and Officer
J.D. Tippit.Includes Naval Intelligence documents before and after the assassination of President
Kennedy to a self-admitted assassin describing in great detail of the upcoming events of 11/22/63
and the following cover-up.Includes the document of Jack Ruby admitting to Dallas County Police
(while in Dallas County Records Building/Asst. District Attorney Office) on 11/21/63, 'You probably
don't know me now, but you will.'Book contains 64 color photographs/documents and 56 Black and
White.
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As a 12-year old boy, I laid eyes on Lyndon Johnson for the first time as he took the oath of office
on Air Force One, Jackie Kennedy beside him in her blood-stained pink suit. I said to my Mother "I

don't trust that man!" Never has gut instinct been so insightful! The American people have been lied
to for over 50 years, by our Government and the media, as to what really happened on Dealey
Plaza on November 22, 1963. It was a classic Roman assassination, with every participant having
something to lose if JFK were to live, chief among them LBJ, who was off the Democratic ticket in
the next election and probably headed to jail. Gary Fannin's book proves once and for all who the
conspirators were, and that Lee Harvey Oswald was the ultimate patsy, set up to take the fall for
crimes he did not commit. If you're a true American patriot this book should move you to tears, then
anger and hopefully action, by demanding that our government and the media come forward with
the truth. John F. Kennedy's murder is the darkest stain in American history - we murdered our own
President, and lost our innocence as a nation in the process. Once you've read Mr. Fannin's
well-researched and documented tome, you won't be asking who killed JFK, you'll be asking why
the people who did have never been brought to justice, and why our Government has kept the truth
from us for over 50 years. A compelling, sobering read and a must for anyone seeking the truth!

Using a wide variety of sources, Gary Fannin has put together a good overview of the JFK
assassination. The graphics are excellent and the passion and enthusiasm of the author shines on
every page.Vince PalamaraAuthor of SURVIVORS GUILT and JFK: FROM PARKLAND TO
BETHESDA

While serving in the Marine Corps I was once told by a Marine officer that one can dazzle someone
with their brilliance or baffle them with fantasies from one's mind. There is no GARBAGE in this
book. Gary Fannin does not speculate - he provides hard concrete facts and supporting
documentation. For those that have not read the books of the earlier researcher or even later
researchers I would recommend this book as their starting point. Clear, precise, and to the point.
Three men were murdered in Dallas between November 22nd and November 24th 1963, their lives
mattered as we hear so many say today.One of the three was murdered while in police custody for
the murders of the other two, here is that story with as the T.V. character 'Sergeant Joe Friday'
('Dragnet') would say, (with) "Just the facts".

This book is one of the FIRST I recommend to people just learning about the 1963 coup in which
our last real US President was eliminated to make room for war profits. Gary Fannin's research and
writing are impeccable and compelling. So much so that even those with extensive knowledge on
the subject will learn much. Highly recommended.

This book has kept me up nights. I've not read many other books about JFK's murder. This has
compiled the "Warren Commission's" report, what a scam that was, and many other opinions. It has
given me facts, not conjecture. Where opinion is stated, the author states that very clearly. He
references "Me and Lee" (Judyth Vary Baker), a few times, but could easily have cited it more. He
has attempted to give the reader the benefit of all the research he has done. I've never been to
Dallas and am not very likely to ever go there, but he has been there. Thanks to his pictures and
having been there, I don't feel the need to. Some of his information many have never known about!
It has been difficult to put down, and too easy to pick up and read! If, like myself, you have shied
away from the newest theory, this is a must read. I purchased my copy from the author, and it is
autographed. Don't look for mine to be available for sale.

Interesting and informative book on the JFK assassination. However, the Kindle version has
apparently been edited by a blind dyslexic and is riddled with typos, pigeon English, mixed tenses,
etc, which detracts from the overall enjoyment of the book. Authors really need to ensure their
books are professionally edited before releasing them.

Fannin's book provides both dedicated researchers and novices with a solid summation about the
facts of Kennedy's assassination. The sections on Roscoe White, Sol Estes and the sequence of
shots in Dealy Plaza that day are very revealing. A must read.

I have read over a 100 books on this subject. Some very good, some very bad. Gary Fannin,s book
is one of the best I have read. He states facts and backs them up with official documents from that
time. His conclusions are concise and clear, and I beleive closer to the truth of what took place in
Dealy Plaza than any other versions I have read. If you;like myself; have read many books on this
subject, or none, I would say this is a must read book for all. Hope to hear more from this author.
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